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First name: Kris

Last name: Olson
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Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am writing with regard to the proposed "Stibnite Mine" In the headwaters of the South Fork of the Salmon River.

As a born and raised Idahoan who has spent much time in the Frank Church wilderness, and along the Salmon

River and its tributaries in pursuit of salmon, steelhead, and bull trout, I cannot more strongly condemn this mine.

There is no situation where I view it to be a viable option. Zero. 

 

Best regards,


